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Sandy took some to
the Thrift Shop and
Mary Margaret
donated some to
school teachers. The
attic is all labeled,
inventoried and
organized by event!

The daffodils and crocus are popping up
and | saw a Robin yesterday. There's hope
that Spring will come again!

Some of the ladies aid members have
Spring Fever. Louise Donaldson,
Linda Younce, Sandy Stein, and
Laurie Dilday took everything out of
the attic and sorted through it.

The ULA board meeting will be on Monday, February 7th at 1:00pm. The
regular membership meeting on Wednesday, February 9th has been
cancelled due to covid concerns.

It’s that time again, for the 2022 ULA Membership dues in the
amount of $25. Thank you sending them in!

A 525 check should be mailed to:

Utsalady Ladies Aid
P.O. Box 1435
Stanwood, WA. 98292
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FROM THE PRESIDENT

Very sad that Carol Kruse and her husband are leaving our community. They have sold their Utsalady
home and are moving closer to their family. We are going to miss Carol at the Ladies Aid! She was
always so willing to help at every event. Such a lovely lady and great friend.

| had hoped we could begin meeting regularly this month but with so many cases of COVID in our
community we will wait another month. Our next regular meeting will be March 9th. | miss seeing
you all and look forward to having a good year. Start thinking of things we can do as we plan for
another great year! I'd love to hear your ideas!
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Found in the attic!

Maybe the March Raffle Prize?!
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(More captions anyone?!!)

726(/({%06( to the Sherrie Pastron Family for their

donation to the Ladies Aid. The Thomas Family Foundation has
also offered a $1000 scholarship to a girl from Stanwood High
School.

Please consider hostessing a luncheon with 3 or 4 others. Sign
up on the hostess luncheon schedule at our next meeting.
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